
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/11/2014 2:12:50 PM
To: Liza Malashenko (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Lunch

I can do the 21 st or 28th if you want to take a longer lunch with wine. If those don't work it will need to be mid- 
April. You can pick the spot.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

SB GT&S 0104339
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